
 
September 28, 2023 

 

To, 

The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai– 400051 
 
Company Trading Symbol:  FROG 
 
Subject: Audio recording of conference call held with Investors to discuss the business of the 

Company and general information available in the public domain. 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
With reference to our letter dated September 22, 2023 and pursuant to Regulation 30 of Securities 
and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
we wish to inform you that the audio recording of the conference call held with the Investors on 
Wednesday, 27th September, 2023 to discuss the Business of the Company and general information 
available in the public domain, can be accessed from the following link:- 
 
https://frogcellsat.com/investor_file/Investor_Meet_conducted_27-09-2023.mp4 

 
Kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You 
Yours faithfully, 
For Frog Cellsat Limited 
 
 
 
 
Manisha Makhija 
Company Secretary 
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